Ph: 26707150
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OFFICE OF THE ADDL. MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT
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No. Off/PGRC/ CIR./2020 - 11Y — 31/01/ 2020

CIRCULAR

Public Grievance Redressal Cell (PGRC) is receiving numerous
complaints from patients and their relatives regarding misbehavior and
use of rude language by various staff members of the hospital.

All HODs are advised to sensitize their doctors, nurses and other
staff for dealing with patients & their relatives with politeness, courtesy
and empathy. Any complaints received in this regard shall be viewed
seriously.

This issues with the approval of Medical Superintendent.
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